Grant to the Church of St. Clement, Powderham
Dear John, Many thanks, we shall wait, with hope, to hear from you
towards the end of July.
Best regards,
Robin

On 5/15/12, JOHN MILLS <johnmills49@btinternet.com> wrote:
 Dear Robin,
 I am sorry to hear about your VAT problem. The next meeting of the Trust is
 in early July, so I shall this your request then and respond to you as soon
 as I can after that.
 With all best wishes,
 John.


 ________________________________
 From: Robin Chew <robin.chew@sky.com>
 To: johnmills49@btinternet.com
 Sent: Monday, 14 May 2012, 15:22
 Subject: DHCT grant to the church of St. Clement Powderham

 Dear Mr. Mills,
 Further to our exchange of emails on the 18th February this year and
 the good news that the Trust has been able to offer St. Clement's a
 grant of £1000, the PCC has really run into a funding problem in that
 the VAT rebate on last year's window work has been reduced to 10%, and
 not 20%, and that all future rebates will be reduced to 10% or less.
 This in turn means that the PCC has £1000 less in its building repair
 fund and that this year's work will cost £1000 more than was budgeted.
 Is it possible that the DHCT might be able to increase the amount of
 the grant to help the PCC overcome this funding problem? Members of
 the PCC have been very diligent in supporting the annual "ride and
 stride" events and will even be holding a "Giant Cream Tea" over the
 Jubilee week-end to raise further funds for the Trust.
 If you can help us in any way it would be very much appreciated.
 With good wishes and kind regards.


 Robin Chew
